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18
th

 October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Assalamu alaikom  

I hope this letter finds you in good health and strong Imaan. 

Our PTA would like to raise funds for Gaza. Ideally they would have liked to organise a food 

fair for tomorrow, however, doing this at such short notice would be challenging and better 

left for next term to ensure it is bigger and better.  

In the meantime school will have a non-uniform day this Friday and children will be asked to 

donate £1 or more for Gaza.  

Children can, if they wish, wear clothes in the colours of the Palestinian flag, black, white, 

green and red. All donations will go towards Gaza. 

I would also like to remind you that school closes for half term this Friday 20
th

 October at 

12:00pm and reopens on Monday 30
th

 October. 

I pray you all have a well-deserved break. 

 

Wasalaam 

 

D. Ghafori  

Head Teacher   
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